COMMUNICATION - C44

ITEM 2

Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing)
September 22, 2020

-----Original Message-----

From: marv fajertag

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 11:54 AM

To: Clerks(@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Re: Deputation Of Concerned Parties (YRSCC 1053) re Notice Of Public Hearing , Commitee of
The Whole, CITY OF VAUGHAN , Sept. 22, 2020 7 pm Re Agau Develooment

City of Vaughan
C/O Office of the City Clerk
Major Mackenzie Drive

Dear Sir/Madam

1 am writing further to the written presentation recently filed with your office by YRSCC 1053 Condominium
Corporation objecting to the above-noted Agua Development Proposals scheduled for review by Vaughan City
Council’s Committee of the Whole on Sept. 22, 2020. In that filing YRSCC 1053 Condominium Corporation
President Flavio Pagliero designated myself as the Corp’s spokesperson (via electronic deputation) to make an oral
presentation to City Council at the stipulated date and time objecting to the Developer’s proposed By-Law &
Zoning Amendments . I am officially advising that I intend to make those representations. In addition, I am
respectfully requesting that the Corpiration be provided with a complete written record of Council’s decision in
respect to the Developer’s Applications

Thank you for your anticipated interest and cooperation.

Sincerely

Marvin Fajertag

CC - Board Of Directors, YRSCC 1053

Sent from my iPhone





